## **Weekly Communication** Please reply to <a href="mailto:infantinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk">infantinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk</a> Dear Parents and Carers, Please find attached to the school website the following letters; Harvest Festival Letter FOSIS Newsletter Paulton's Trip Information Letter • Seacity Museum Trip Information Letter http://www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk/page/default.asp?pid=82 Don't forget to look at our Community Information page also in the letters section for what's happening in Southampton. **FORTHCOMING DATES** Harvest Festival - Donations of Dried Products Friday 11th **PARENT VOLUNTEERS** Every year we welcome parents into the school as volunteers to listen to children read. We do request that you are able to commit to a specific day and time each week to allow teachers to plan accordingly. Volunteers are accepted in Year 1 & 2 after the October half term and in Year R after Christmas. We will be holding our volunteer induction session on Wednesday 23rd October at 2:30pm. If you would like to volunteer for this regular commitment, please speak to the school office by Friday 18th October. Thank you for your continued support.

